
Are You As Concerned With The Recent Supreme 
Court Ruling Regarding Sports Wagering As I Am? 

 
 
 
This is Angie Cretors.  As a former NCAA enforcement staff member who worked in the Agent, 
Gambling, and Amateurism (AGA) department, I am very concerned about the possible 
ramifications of the recent Supreme Court ruling.  This ruling could impact the integrity of every 
intercollegiate contest.   
 
In addition to my work at the NCAA, I also have served as a Senior Associate Athletic Director 
overseeing a Compliance Office.  I understand that many Compliance Offices are already taxed 
with current responsibilities and do not have the budget to hire additional staff to conduct 
educational and monitoring activities concerning sports wagering issues.  
 
To ease the impact this ruling will have on NCAA Compliance Offices, I have created a program 
to reduce the likelihood of sports wagering violations that includes:   
 
 Providing educational sessions to student-athletes, athletics department 

administrators, and other departments on campus that might deal with this issue 
during a two-day visit to the institution;  

 Assisting the institution in developing policies and monitoring systems related to 
sports wagering; and  

 Providing the institution with a quarterly newsletter that contains ideas for additional 
educational sessions and/or preventive measures.   

 
Please contact me at 913-707-9560 or acretors@tcgathletics.com if you would like to discuss the 
concerns you have relating to the recent ruling and how I can help. 
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